
Simsbury Recycling Committee Meeting 
Town Hall Offices—-Room 103 

February 28, 2019 
Subject to the Vote of Approval 

 
Call to Order: Mary Turner, Chair, called the meeting to order at 6:32pm. 
 
Present: Joe Daly, Rosemary Fusco, Sue Ray and Mary Turner. 
 
Guests: Wally Banzhaf and Tom Roy. 
 
Approval of Minutes: Jan.24 Meeting: Sue Ray made a motion to approve the minutes 
and Joe Daly seconded the motion. All approved and motion carried. 
 
Recycling News: An article in the Hartford Courant mentioned the Town of New Britain 
plans to ban plastic bags beginning in August 2019. 
 
Unfinished Business: There was a detailed discussion of the ‘FILL-IT’ project in 
preparation for a March 11 presentation to the BOS. 
 
New Business: None 
 
Adjournment: At 7:50pm, Sue made a motion to adjourn the meeting, seconded by Joe 
Daly. Motion carried unanimously. 
 
Respectfully submitted by, 
Rosemary Fusco  
 
 


